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Housing Loan Limits on the Rise

Lexington, KY—March 5, 2003—USDA Rural Development increases maximum loan limits for the Direct Home ownership Program effective 

March 24, 2003.  State Director Kenneth Slone said, “The current loan limits, which have been in effect since January 1998, are being increased to compensate for the increased costs of housing.  The new loan limits were determined based on residential cost data, plus the cost of a developed site, and represent the maximum value of property Rural Development will finance in a given locality.”

The new loan limit for the following counties is $122,600:

 Anderson  

Henry

 Boone    

Jefferson

 Bourbon  

Jessamine

 Boyle   

Kenton

 Bullitt   

Madison

 Campbell  

Mercer

 Carroll   

Oldham

 Clark   

Owen

 Franklin  

Pendleton

 Gallatin  

Scott

 Grant   

Shelby

 Hardin   

Spencer

 Harrison  

Woodford

All other eligible counties in the State will have a limit of $111,500.

“These new limits represent a substantial increase and will have a very positive impact on new construction for the Direct Homeownership Program, said Slone.  “The Guaranteed Home ownership Program will not be affected by this change.”

Home ownership loans may be used to buy, build, improve, repair, or rehabilitate homes and to provide adequate water and waste disposal systems.  
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